
  

 
Public Health Alert – stay at home restrictions 
  
New stay at home restrictions were released on Monday 29 March and will 
apply immediately to anyone who visited Greater Brisbane since Saturday 
20 March regardless of their current location. 
 
If a person has returned from Greater Brisbane, which includes Brisbane, 
Logan, Moreton Bay, Ipswich and Redland Local Government Areas since 
20 March 2021 must comply with the Stay at Home Order consistent with 
those living in identified areas in QLD until 5 pm Thursday 1 April 2021. This 
means they cannot attend work or come to school for this period. 
 
Non-essential travel to Brisbane is not advisable at this time. 
 
In addition, a number of locations in NSW have been identified to be 
associated with a COVID-19 case. The full list of locations is available on the 
NSW Health website along with the instructions you will be required to 
follow if you visited any of these sites during the specified date and time. 
This means: 

• If a person has been to any of the close contact locations on the 
dates and during the times listed, they must get tested immediately 
and self-isolate for a period of 14 days from the time they attended 
the location. This means they will not be able to attend work or 
school for the full 14 day period. 
 

• If a person has been to one of the casual contact locations on the 
dates and during the times listed, they must get tested and self-
isolate until they receive a negative result. That means they cannot 
attend work or school until they receive confirmation of their 
negative result. Then they can return to their normal living 
arrangements. 

Please monitor the NSW Health website for locations of concern over the 
coming days as changes may be made with new sites and locations 
added. 
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